
COMMITTEE REPORT 

GOVERNANCE & POLICIES 

DATE: September 20, 2023 

Attendees: Darren MacKenzie, Tim Fox, Terri Parker, and Sherri Johnston. 

The governance and policy committee met on September 18th at 1pm.  All members of the 
committee were present. 

The only topic on the agenda for discussion that day was the new Procedural By-law that will be 
replacing the original Procedural By-law 01-2014, when it gets repealed.  Numerous updates 
were made in recommendations by the committee, and these updates will be going to council in 
September, for review and feedback. 

Yours respectfully, 

Councillor Darren MacKenzie 
Chair  

 


